

St. Andrew's United Methodist Church



4 Wallace Manor Road Edgewater, MD 21037

August 14, 2014

Senior Minister Rev. Dr. David E. Thayer

Retired Elder Rev. Richard Nowers

Retired Deacon Rev. Andrea Titcomb

Music Director Dale Carrigan

Business Manager Peg Blaker Dear Friend,

St. Andrew's United Methodist Church will be holding its annual Fall Festival on October 18, 2014. This event will feature area craftsmen and their art work and crafts, games and prizes for children, a country kitchen of homemade baked goods and canned fruits and a menu of pit beef and chicken dinners, a thrift shop of gently used clothing and household items and many silent auction donations.

We would love for you to help make this another success this year by a tax deductable donation from your place of business. St. Andrew's United Methodist Church has had a ministry of over 100 years in the Annapolis area, and its supports its Day School, one of the finest in the area. It also supports many outreach ministries that care for the poor and needy of our area: a food pantry which feeds 40 families per month, and annual mission trip that helps repair homes devastated by poverty and disaster, an annual Thanksgiving and Christmas outreach that serves over 50 families each year. Your support will enable our church to continue to provide a caring, loving presence in the Edgewater community.

Your company's name will be published in our weekly bulletin and our newsletter for the whole month of October, and I will personally encourage our congregation to support your business.

I hope you will help this year, but if not, I pray you will pray for our success. Thank you in advance for your kind donation. Tax ID # 06-1108984

Sincerely yours in thanks,

The Rev. Dr. David E. Thayer, Schior Pastor

Sr. Minister Office 410-266-3555 School Office 410-266-0952



Fax 410-266-3504 Church Office 410-266-0875